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October’s Guiding Principle is…”Courage” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Our guiding principle for the month of October will be “courage.”  We will be talking with 

our students about having the courage to stand up for others and “to do the right thing, even 

when no one is watching.”  We also like our children to think about courage in terms of try-

ing things, or persevering in things, that seem difficult or challenging.  Having the courage 

to try, and not being afraid of possible failure, builds resilience in our kids.  Resilience will 

help them meet whatever challenges or difficulties come their way as they continue to learn 

and grow.  We are looking forward to our Morning Program Kick-off for the month of 

“courage” by our 2nd Graders on Friday, October 5th, at 9:00 AM. 

 

Thank you supporting our initiatives at school and for discussing good character at home  

also! 

 

Best regards,  

    

     

Ana Yeomans  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR YOUR CALENDAR... 
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School Picture Day 
Wednesday, October 3rd 

Information has been sent home.   
Additional flyers available at school 

 
Grade 4 will be travelling to the  

Ndakinna Native American Center  
on Thursday, October 4th. 

 
 

Morning Program on Friday, October 5th,  

Introduction to “courage” by Grade 2. 

 

No School on Monday, October 8th  
for Columbus Day 

 
 
 
 


